Ruth A. Nichols

From: Dawn King <king@fhhlaw.com>

Sent: Monday, August 2, 2021 5:02 PM

To: James Bradshaw

Subject: [EXT] OPIF Not Allowing Licensees to Upload Documents
Hello, Jim -

I’'m sure you’re aware of this problem, but, | wanted to let you know that one of our clients began trying to
upload its 2021 EEO Public File Report over the weekend and most of the day today without success. | offered
to try it for them this afternoon/evening and received the same “experiencing technical difficulties” message
repeatedly. | don’t want this client to be held responsible for the untimely upload of this document. Do you
have a recommendation?

Thank you for your consideration.
My best,

Dawn

Dawn M. King
Senior Paralegal

mm Fletcher, Heald & Hildreth

1300 N. 17th Street, Suite 1100| Arlington, VA 22209
Tel: 703.812.0414
king@fhhlaw.com | www.fhhlaw.com | www.commlawblog.com

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
know the sender and you are sure the content is safe. Please report the message using the Report Message feature in
your email client if you believe the email is suspicious.



